
News letter 1 

31st Friendship Force Conference 
New  Plymouth. 
Pukekura Function Centre 
(NP Racecourse) 
28th April 2015 
 
 
 
We are contacting all NZFF Clubs  in regards of the 31st 
New Zealand Friendship Force Conference to be held here 
in New Plymouth, Wednesday 10th to Friday 12th February 2016. 
 
New Plymouth is a beautiful City with so many different things to do.   We welcome all of you to 
come and enjoy the Conference and perhaps stay a few days before or after. Only a one hour direct 
drive around our majestic  “Mt Egmont”  with lots of great things to stop off and see.  You will also 
notice the changing views of Mt Egmont as you complete the drive. 
 
Accom:    There are plenty of B&B’s, Motels, Hotels and camping grounds in New Plymouth. 
Home Hosting:   We are still working on this. 
 
Registration    We are also working on.  Later in the year we will have this put onto the official FF 
New Zealand web site   www.friendshipforce.org.nz   We will advise when this is on it. Good reading 
on this site too. 
 
Theme:  Black and White Gold, with obvious reference to the Petrochemical and Agriculture 
industries, in our Taranaki Region.  
 
Field Reps: Someone will be in contact as we want to promote this Conference at your “Area days” 
eg:   Area Three – Nuts and Bolts. 
 
Our Conference Committee are progressing well and look forward to seeing you all next year. 
Any enquiries, please contact one of us. 
 
President  Janet Goble   janet.lesley@compassnet.co.nz   
Conference Chairman David Mossip   dmossip@clear.net.nz  
 
On behalf of the Conference committee 
 
In Friendship, 
Anne Walker   Secretary   rodandanne@hotmail.com     
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 


